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 7th January 2022  

Happy New Year, 2022! 

Welcome back! We hope you are all well and that you have had a restful 

Christmas break - excited for a busy Spring term. 

 

 

  

 

 

Weekly Notices  

Swimming - lesson will resume for 
the Amethists class, every Tuesday 
afternoon during the Spring term, 
starting from next week. A ‘Ready 
for Swimming’ message has been 
posted on Class Dojo. For more 
information, plese contact Miss 
Winder. 

Uniform & PE kits – A big ‘Thank 
you’ to all children, who are wearing 
the correct uniform and PE kit every 
day. It makes us feel really proud of 
who we are at The Holy Spirit.  

School meals and Snack money 
A huge ‘Thank you’ to all 
parents/carers, who are regularly 
topping up your lunch and snack 
money accounts on School 
Gateway. 

Sapphires Class 
We would like to warmly welcome 
Mrs Naik, who is currently working 
with our Y3/4 class. The children are 
settling in well with their new 
teacher. 

 

 

 

HS School Council 

Our elected school councillors 
will be meeting every Thursday, 
from 3.15pm – 3.45pm with 
Miss Winder and Miss Hull. 
Please ensure that you return 
your reply slips to school by 
Tuesday, 11th January. 
  

We are so proud of all our Holy 

Spirit Super Stars. Well Done! 

Diamonds: Sadie & Kayeden 
Emeralds: Aiden & Sadil 
Sapphires: Casey & Gabriel 
Amethysts: Amelia & Sara 
Topaz: Josh & Kassem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping Safe Please wear face coverings and use hand sanitiser, if you are wanting to come into school. 

Attendance and punctuality. Please support us by ensuring your children arrive to school in good time.  Congratulations 

to the Amethysts Class this week – our attendance winners. Well Done!  

 
Welcome back! 
We are very happy to welcome back 

Mrs Jones, as a Teaching Assistant 

and a Family Support Worker from 

next week. We are sure she will be as 

excited to see you all again. Good luck 

in your new role, Mrs Jones!   

Our Parish Community   St Maximillian Kolbe 

For more information about the Parish newsletter, please visit 
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/ 
 

Birthdays 
We would like to say a very Happy Birthday to: Poppy and Lola 
We wish them both a very healthy and happy birthday! May they 
continue to be the best they can be in everything they do. 
 
 
  

Polite Reminder If you would like to come along to Breakfast club or After School club, please book on using 

Gateway - we now have spaces available.  

Reading  

Please remember to bring reading books and journals into school. It is essential that children read to an adult 

every night. Please complete and sign their reading journal. Reading is remaining a focus this year. “Learn to 

Read, Read to Learn.” 

 

Mini Vinnies 
We are excited to commence 
this prayerful and charitable 
club every Wednesday with Mrs 
Crabbe. Being a Mini Vinnie is 
challenging but enjoyable and 
brings many new experiences 
whilst helping others, which 
always makes you feel good! 
Please return your reply slips to 
school by Tuesday, 11th January. 

  

Phonics Workshop 

If you would like support with helping 

your child to read and write at home, 

we would like to invite you to a 

Phonics workshop on Wednesday, 

12th January from 2.30pm – 3pm in 

the school hall (entrance from the 

side door). Refreshments will be 

provided. For more information - visit 

School Dojo. 
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